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Year 6 Visit to Crucial  Crew:  
The crucial crew visit gave our year 6 children the skills to deal with a range of potentially hazardous 
situations. It is supported by staff from Rotherham Road Safety, South Yorkshire Police and South Yorkshire 
Fire and Rescue. The visit covers road safety, how to travel on public transport, internet safety, first aid and 
visit a range of replica public situations. The children have the experience of a shop, playground and 
courtroom. They learn about the consequences involved if you break the law e.g. stealing from shops, drinking 
alcohol or buying other illegal substances. The children had a fabulous day and were a credit to the school, the 
staff commended our children on their attitude to learning.  

 
Harvest Festival:  
On Tuesday afternoon, everyone in school and at home enjoyed our video performance for our harvest 
festival. The children all read their lines brilliantly and there was such a wide variety of different poems, 
artwork, stories and individual songs shared. Thank you to all the children who joined from home and shared 
in our first Virtual Harvest Performance. Thank you very much to everyone who sent in donations of food and 
different tins. We were very proud of the donations and everyone’s support of the community. We have also 
had a donation from Morrisons which has been a lovely community link this year. Please enjoy watching and 
sharing the video with your family - ​https://youtu.be/bG6_dc34bpQ 
 

 

https://youtu.be/bG6_dc34bpQ


 
Live Lessons: 
 
A huge shout out to all of our children and families showing continued resilience with their learning during what 
has been a stressful end to this half term. You have all worked so hard to continue to learn, grow and shine. We 
are so proud of your achievements and have loved having our KS1 children return to school this week and we 
hope that our Year 3/ 4 children and our families isolating are safe and well and that we all return safely after 
the Half Term Break.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Record of Achievement Day  
This week we held our Record of Achievement Day, celebrating the successes and achievements of all of our 
children, this has been within school and outside of school. Children have shared proud moments and 
achievements with their peers.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Safeguarding and Friendship Week 
On the 16th of November we will be celebrating Friendship week and creating together a beautiful hand mural 
for our wall in school with beautiful painted hands. Mrs Ann Foxley Johnson who we have worked with over a 
number of years has announced a competition for that week to create a hand. Each hand will have words, 
slogans, etc depicting the anti-bullying theme eg. ‘kind words, kind hands, kind heart.’ Our themes for the week 
will be rebuild and reunite, reconnect, resilience, relationships and respect. ​We would like our children, staff 
and parents to wear Odd Socks on Monday the 16th of November.  



http://www.rockinghamji.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Science-Ambassador-Application-Form.docx

